
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 21, 2010 
 
 
 
Due to the implementation of the State’s new job application system, the way in which you will look 
for job posting, both internal and external has changed.   
 
Jobs can now be posted on a daily basis so you will want to check the website often and/or 
complete interest notification cards to be notified as vacancies occur. 
 
If you have any questions please call Human Resources at (402) 471-9240. 
 
For internal-only vacancies: 
   
http://agency.governmentjobs.com/nebraska/default.cfm?promotionaljobs=1  
 
To view a listing of all vacancies within the State of Nebraska:  
 
http://statejobs.nebraska.gov/ 
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